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Bringing
learning for life
to life

Gardening club is in full swing with
beans, peas, sweetcorn, carrots and
strawberries now planted.

Sara Sarjeant joined us
as part of the teaching
support team this
week.

Welcome to the team,
Sara.

It’s Bank Holiday on
There is

plenty more

weeding to

do, but also
lots more
planting
planned.

onday ,so back to school




